June 3, 1997

Mr. Tom Anusewicz Managing Director Circle Rainbow Aviation Honolulu International Airport 155 Kapalulu Place Honolulu, HI-96819

Dear Tom:

On behalf of the World Flight Team, I would like to thank you for all your support and assistance during World Flight's journey through Honolulu. You and your staff went beyond the call of duty to assure that the World Flight Arrival and General Public Day were quality, successful events.

From our first conversation, I knew it would be a pleasure working with you. You and your staff were available to answer any question, to solve any problem and to lend a hand no matter how menial or difficult the task. Your professionalism, kindness and flexibility to the many changes and last minute requests did not go unnoticed or unappreciated. The assistance given by all at Circle Rainbow Aviation ensured the success of the World Flight events.

Tom, I very much enjoyed working with you - you made my job an enjoyable one! I hope to see you again when I vacation in lovely Hawaii!

Best regards,

Patrice Jones

Senior Manager